THE PARISH FIELDS PRACTICE
NOVEMBER 2024 NEWSLETTER
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Welcome to our November 2024 Newsletter.
The vaccination clinics throughout October contributed to an increase in the number of total appointments booked at the Practice increase to a total of 6,706 in the month.
The telephone lines also remained very busy, with 4,406 incoming telephone calls received in October, in addition to 2,341 online requests.
There were 172 instances where patients with a booked appointment did not attend their appointment and did not tell the Practice in advance. This does equate to an appointment attendance rate of 97.5%, which is encouraging, but we would like to again remind patients to please let us know if they cannot attend an appointment so we may offer it to another patient.
PATIENT FEEDBACK IN OCTOBER 2024
We would like to thank the 566 patients who provided feedback on their experience at Parish Fields in October.
We were delighted to see that 88% of patients providing feedback rated the care they received at the Practice as “Very Good”, with a further 9% rating the Practice as “Good”.
We welcome all feedback from patients, which is regularly shared with our staff. 
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All feedback is reviewed carefully, especially in areas where patients state that they believe improvements could be made. 
Notwithstanding this, the extremely high demand for appointments, as demonstrated by the figures earlier in this Newsletter, does sometimes inevitably mean that waiting times are longer than we would all hope for.
VACCINATIONS UPDATE
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Our Nursing Team administered over 2,100 vaccines during October. These vaccinations are of course in addition to their already significant existing workload, and I would like to thank all our staff who have worked incredibly hard to achieve this outstanding result.
These vaccinations have not only been administered to our patients at the Practice, but also to our patients who are in residential homes and to those who are housebound. 
Vaccination clinics are continuing at the Practice in November, and we would ask that wherever possible, if you are seeking a vaccination, and you are eligible to receive it, you try to book into one of our vaccination clinics at the Practice as opposed to a standalone appointment. This helps us manage the appointment rotas and maximises the number of appointments available to our patients. Please speak to our Reception Team if you would like to book in for one of these vaccination clinics.



Please see below the current eligibility criteria for the following vaccinations given at the Practice:
(i) COVID/FLU
· Aged over 65 (or turning 65 before 31st March 2025)
· Patients aged 18-64 in specific clinical risk groups – please ask Reception for more information.
· Frontline health and social care workers
· Carers (Flu only)

(ii) CHILD FLU
· All children who were aged 2 or 3 on 31st August 2024
· All children aged 6 months to 18 years in a clinical risk group.
        NB School aged children not in a clinical risk group are NOT entitled to a child flu vaccination at the Practice. Such requests should be directed to the school immunisation team. 

(iii) RSV
· Aged 75-79 (or anyone who turned or is turning 80 between 1st September 2024 and 31st August 2024)
· All pregnant women from gestation week 28

(iv) PERTUSSIS
· All pregnant women from gestation week 20

(v) SHINGLES AND PNEUMOCOCCAL
· All adults aged 70-79 who have not yet had a shingles vaccine.
· All adults who turned 65 since 1st September 2023 (Those who were already 65 before 1st September 2023 have to wait until their 70th birthday)
· Severely immunocompromised individuals aged 50+ with no upper age limit.

Please speak to our Reception Team if you would like to book in for one of these vaccination clinics or if you have any questions on these or any other vaccinations.



PRACTICE STAFF NEWS
After over 30 years’ service at the Practice, Jane Woods retires in November. We would like to thank Jane for her hard work, dedication and commitment to the Practice and its patients over 3 decades, and to wish Jane a long and happy retirement.
Eleanor McEvoy from our Administration Team has been promoted to the role of Assistant Practice Manager and we wish Eleanor every success in her new role.
Dr Green left the Practice on 31st October. We would like to thank Dr Green for her support and care of her patients during her time here and wish her every success for the future.

PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP (PPG)
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I would like to thank the members of our PPG who have helped in the Waiting Room Area and by talking to our patients at the recent vaccination clinics. Our PPG comprises a volunteer group of patients who meet regularly and give their time to support the Practice.
There is now a dedicated noticeboard in the Waiting Room at the Practice with information about our PPG which will kept up to date with current information.
Please let the PPG know if you have particular topics you wish to be discussed at a PPG meeting, or please contact the Practice if you are interested in joining the PPG.
Simon Round (Practice Manager)
5th November 2024
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